OAKLEY AFTERNOON 26/4/2022

It’s been good for all our members that the club is back to normal, they all seem very happy to be back. Due to everything going up in price we have had to increase the yearly subs by £1 to £12 it is now per person no longer cheaper for couples. The funds for the OAC are still very healthy, we are hoping to do some fund raising, which is a bingo night on the 30th of April and of course the November craft fair. So, once again it tops up the funds nicely.  We have a full packed agenda again this year which the fund raising helps us subsides trips and meals, also the refreshments they have when we are in the hall.
7th April 2022   Medical Detection Dogs AGM Tea and homemade biscuits  
5th May 2022 Thames Valley Air Ambulance Tea and cakes        
 9th June 2022 Bingo Savoury lunch 
7th July 2022   Morris Dancers Strawberry tea    
4th August 2022 Film afternoon We are hoping to have
 1st September 2022   Mystery Coach Trip		    			      
  6th October 2022   Lunch out   to be advised (maybe support the Chandos
   3rd November 2022 Magician Tea and Cakes
   8th December 2022    Christmas Lunch Party & entertainment
  January 2023             No meeting
  2nd February 2023    To be confirmed Picnic afternoon tea                        
  2nd March 2023       Bingo
 Fish and chip lunch 
 We again have a couple of new members and hoping that this will continue we have approximately 40 members plus the committee, sadly due to Lionel other work commitments he is no long a committee member which is very sad as he was a great asset to the club. As we do struggle sometimes with transport.

We are still encouraging covid precautions, only six to a table, each table will still have hand sanitizer on, no one to bring raffle prizes the club has carried on supply them, which has worked better as they get a small hamper which they prefer. Of course, The committee will also ensure that everything is cleaned before the members arrive, which is something we have always done. we have done a risk assessment. 

Daphnie Bray
(chairperson)
